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A Multicultural Family Support Fund Delivery Ceremony was held on July 14 (Sunday) at the Cheon 

Bok Gung Church. 

 

 
 

This support fund was collected from the funds raised from the 1st VIP Invitational Friendly Athletic 

Competition to support Cheon Bok Gung Church Multicultural Families. Chairman No Hi Park 

encouraged the representative of multicultural families while delivering the funds. 

 


